
From: Nighat Zaidi   
Sent: 2023/07/23 6:54 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hi Dear,  

Good Evening, 

How are you?Hope fine and busy in solving residential problems. 

We  residents of  larande court and our neighborhood also doesent like the plan  which is 
coming on steel and financial area. 

Our area is very nice ,peaceful and well maintained . 

After apartments it will be very overcrowded and congested .we  request you to please review 
the plan and  do the needful. 

Thanks and regards. 

Nighat zaidi/Syed Riaz Mustafa 

23rd july  

My phone number  

 


